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 9 May 2017 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

RE: Year 6 Leaver’s Service at Durham Cathedral 

 

I am writing to let you know that this year the Year 6 Leaver’s Service in Durham Cathedral will be 

held at 1.30pm on Thursday 8th June 2017. Parents are invited to attend so I thought I would let 

you know as soon as possible so you can organise any arrangements necessary. 

 

More detailed information will be sent out nearer the time.  

 

Please note that our school Leaver’s Service will be held at 2.00pm on Thursday 20th July in St. 

Thomas’ Church. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs D Cross  

Deputy Headteacher 
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